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Hi Tony,

The National Center for Health in Public Housing is pleased to announce that the 2015 Health Center 
and Public Housing National Symposium will be held September 28-30, 2015, at the Westin 
Alexandria in Alexandria, VA. This year's theme is Healthy Together: Community Collaborations in 
Healthcare Delivery. Please save the date on your calendar for this educational, inspiring, and 
exciting event!

The annual symposium presents an opportunity for health center staff and other health care 
providers, public housing resident advocates, and community members to learn about the challenges 
residents of public housing face. Training and workshop sessions highlight HRSA program 
requirements as well as health priorities, emerging health topics, innovative outreach strategies and 
programs to provide quality care to underserved populations.

For more information concerning symposium details and pricing please visit our Health Center and 
Public Housing National Symposium Registration Page: 
https://www.regonline.com/builder/site/?eventid=1666456

If you have any specific questions please feel free to contact the National Center for Health in Public 
Housing at info@nchph.org or (703) 812-8822.

Thank you very much and we look forward to seeing you in Alexandria this September!

Kendall Logan
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